
A Guided walk by Steve Bence round some of the ancient 

sites of the Wolds – Sat 10th May 

 

We began in woodland near Gritts 

Farm, above Thixendale – in 

sunshine. 

But, after driving through Thixendale, it began to 

rain … 

 

… and 

got 

worse …  

… and 

then came the 

thunder and 

hailstones! 

 

But then it faired up so 

we climbed the track to 

get a good view of the 

earthworks on the other 

side of Waterdale. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Onward to Aldro …    … where we had even more interested onlookers … 

 

A short drive to Langton, from where a short walk brought us some impressive earthworks.  Although 

not scheduled, they rival Huggate Dikes. 

 

Although it was a steep climb, it was 

well worth the view.   

 

Our thanks go to Steve for all the 

time and effort he put into 

preparing and conduction this most 

interesting walk which gave us a 

real insight into the places visited 

and opened our eyes to new sites. 

 

  

 


